
NCMGVA Monthly Meeting Minutes for August 22, 2019 5:30 pm at SARS 

Attendees: 
Amanda Kupsch, Terri Johnson, Roseann Meixelsperger, John Bergson, Terrie Strand, Nancy Reis, Vicki Gee-Treft, 
Sandy Niewinski, Laird Niewinski, Barb Boatman, Carol Taylor, Jill Washkuhn, Lynn Ford, Sheila Squires and Kevin 
Schoessow.   
 
Meeting Called to Order at 5:30 by President Carol Taylor. 
 
Approval of July Secretary minutes by Vicki, 2nd by Nancy 
 
Treasurer's Report: see attached 
 
Twilight Tour Recap: see Donna’s attached report 
     
Volunteers: some have more time than others.  Some new people still working. Maybe offer different times for work days 
to be later in the day or Saturday.   
 
Hours are due on Sept. 30th, Sue Reinardy has sent information to the membership as rules have changed. 
 
The following candidates have been nominated for Open Officer & Board Positions. Voting to be held at the Sept. 
meeting.   
    VP ~ Amanda Kupsch 
    Treasurer ~ Pat Johnson 
    Board Member ~ Sandy Niewinski 
 
Monetary Thank You:  Carol suggested $100 to Lorraine for support, motion to approve by Nancy, 2nd by Barb 
     
Phone line is once again WIS Line.   
 
Meet Me In The Garden: Aug. 29th, Cindy & Carla will show the cutting garden, Terrie S. to do dahlias.  
 
Meet Me In The Garden: Sept. 7th topic is end of season.  Possibly seed saving & garden clean up.   
 
Additional SARS plantings possible for next year where bushes have been cut down. 
 
All American Select Reported by Vicki & Roseann: still need to report on our plant list & photos.  Kevin did a report and 
we are in compliance for this. Need to submit out intent to do contest for next year if we want to participate. 
Garden Clean Up ~ no official date yet.  TBD by frost. 
 
Brian Hudelson noticed diseased Dahlias in our Teaching & Display garden during the Twilight Garden Tour, possible 
Dahlia mosaic. Investigating now. 
 
Year End Slideshow: Please send any pictures you have to Amanda as she is working on this for next month’s potluck. 
 
Sept. 6th from 9:30 - 11:30 Homeschool visit to garden 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:38 
 
Submitted by, 
 

Lynn Ford, Secretary   

graceleemm70@gmail.com 
 

Next meeting is our annual potluck meeting is September 26 at 5:30 PM 


